
 
 

On January 26th, we teamed up with the 
Cuyahoga Heights Elementary School 
(CHES) to assist with Donuts for Dads. In 
an occupation that has us working 24 
hour shifts we understand that dads 
often cannot be at every one of their 
kids’ activities. Therefore, we offered 
to take part in the CHES Donuts for Dads 
and escort the students whose dads 
could not be at the school that day.  

 

Our firemen surprised the children at 
their buses and walked with them to 
their classrooms—joining them for 
breakfast. This experience was as 
much, if not more, fun for our 
department as it was the students.  

 

Thank you everyone at CHES for the 
opportunity and allowing us to be part 
of this special event.  

 

 

 

 

From the Fire Department 

The Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department would like to wish Lieutenant Donald Pallini all the best in 
his retirement.  Lieutenant Pallini was a member of the Cuyahoga Heights Fire Department for 33 
years.  While on the Fire Department, Don was a Fire Inspector and in charge of all vehicle 
maintenance.  Don retired February 18th. 

 

 

 


	From the CFO

